Dear Parents,

Congratulations on enrolling your child in the nationally accredited program at Winfree Memorial Preschool.  You have made an outstanding choice for your child.  Your child’s participation in a formal group setting is a big step for both your child and for you as a parent.
Research shows that early learning experiences play an important part in a child’s successful educational future.  At Winfree we strive to make the transition to preschool as smooth as possible.  Below you will find some helpful tips to help your child with the transition. 
1. Separation from parent, building trust in teacher(s).

It was not very long ago when your child was a baby and dependent on you for every need.   It is difficult to imagine someone else comforting, helping, and loving your child.  This realization must be reinforced over and over to be believed.  Our wonderful teaching team is ready to do just that.  We will show love and concern for your little one each day. 
2. Learning classroom routines and expectations.

Young children feel more secure and confident when they know what to expect.  We set a routine in place in our class to provide for a secure environment.   We will always pick up our toys and wash our hands before snack; cups and napkins always go into the trash after snack; group time always follows outside play. 
3. Exposure to new experiences and activities.
Two-year-old children enjoy painting, puzzles and building with blocks, to name just a few.  During our day we will be introducing several new activities to your child.  If your child should choose not to participate, he will have an opportunity to observe the process and gain valuable information which will make the activity more familiar on a future day.
4. Learning time for teachers.
Your child has been busy learning to talk and express his wants and needs.  Each child has his own language, and we will be listening intently to learn all the many different languages of the class.  Children also all have their own personalities, and we will be learning about your child’s likes and dislikes.  Some children will be very self-sufficient, while others will require assistance. 

Many parents have asked about our discipline practices with two-year-old children.  We have found that the key is consistency with clear expectations.  Our schedule with its low ratios allows teachers to be very consistent with expectations in a positive manner.

Starting a new school is a hectic time for both parents and teachers.  We will do our absolute best to show love and support to your child throughout the day while away from home.  Your patience and support will pay huge dividends for your child’s security, comfort, and happiness at school.  Please feel free to call the school office or your child’s teacher with your questions and comments.  We are looking forward to a wonderful year and happy and productive relationships with children and families.
Jessica Morrissette
Director, Winfree Memorial Preschool

